From: .
To: PL Planning Applications

Subject: FW: WSCC/083/13/KD
Date: 19 June 2014 15:14:28
Attachments: J.Moseley WSCC 083 13 KD Traffic Management Plan 19.6.14.docx

From: Kirdford PC
Sent: 19 June 2014 12:04
To: Jane Moseley
Subject: WSCC/083/13/KD

Dear Mrs. Moseley,

Please find attached a copy of a letter being posted to you today regarding the Traffic
Management Plan.

Kind regards,

Irene Marshall
Clerk & RFO to Kirdford Parish Council

Tel:
www.kirdfordpc.org.uk


mailto:planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk
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c/o 8 Saville Gardens, Billingshurst, West Sussex, RH14 9RR.

Clerk: Mrs. I. Marshall, BA(Hons), FILCM.

Tel: 01403 783477	E-mail: kirdfordpc@gmail.com



Our ref: IM								                19th June, 2014

Mrs. J. Moseley,

Chief Planning Officer,

West Sussex County Council,

County Hall,

West Street,

Chichester,

West Sussex,

PO19 1RQ.





Dear Mrs. Moseley,

re:	Planning Application No: WSCC/083/13/KD



Proposal:  The installation of a well and associated infrastructure, including access road and soil bunds, for the drilling of a vertical borehole and contingent horizontal borehole from the same well for the exploration, testing and evaluation of hydrocarbons for a temporary period of three years.



Location:  Land south of Boxal Bridge, Northup Field, Wisborough Green, West Sussex, RH14 0DD.



Applicant:  Celtique Energie Weald Ltd.

The Parish Council is extremely concerned about the proposed routing of  HGV lorries accessing  the site via the A.272 from the direction of Petworth as in order to turn left in Wisborough Green off the A.272 it will be necessary for these large vehicles to go on the wrong side of the road in order to get round the corner, which is considered to be a very dangerous manoeuvre.  

The Parish Council would also like to bring to your particular attention that in these days when drivers follow their ‘Satnavs’ that there is a danger that these vehicles could well use even less suitable roads to access the site.

For the above reasons the Parish Council would appreciate it if you could kindly arrange that the Parish Council is consulted at the time that discussions take place regarding the Traffic Management Plan, for no other reason that the Parish Council would then be in a position to reassure residents that their views have been taken into consideration.

Yours sincerely,



I.Marshall (Mrs.) BA(Hons), FILCM,

Clerk to the Council.                                                                         c.c.  Highways Department
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Our ref: IM 19th June, 2014

Mrs. J. Moseley,

Chief Planning Officer,

West Sussex County Council,
County Hall,

West Street,

Chichester,

West Sussex,

PO19 1RQ.

Dear Mrs. Moseley,

re: Planning Application No: WSCC/083/13/KD

Proposal: The installation of a well and associated infrastructure, including access road and
soil bunds, for the drilling of a vertical borehole and contingent horizontal borehole from the
same well for the exploration, testing and evaluation of hydrocarbons for a temporary period
of three years.

Location: Land south of Boxal Bridge, Northup Field, Wisborough Green, West Sussex,
RH14 0DD.

Applicant: Celtique Energie Weald Ltd.

The Parish Council is extremely concerned about the proposed routing of HGV lorries
accessing the site via the A.272 from the direction of Petworth as in order to turn left in
Wisborough Green off the A.272 it will be necessary for these large vehicles to go on the
wrong side of the road in order to get round the corner, which is considered to be a very
dangerous manoeuvre.

The Parish Council would also like to bring to your particular attention that in these days
when drivers follow their ‘Satnavs’ that there is a danger that these vehicles could well use
even less suitable roads to access the site.

For the above reasons the Parish Council would appreciate it if you could kindly arrange that
the Parish Council is consulted at the time that discussions take place regarding the Traffic
Management Plan, for no other reason that the Parish Council would then be in a position to
reassure residents that their views have been taken into consideration.

Yours sincerely,

I.Marshall (Mrs.) BA(Hons), FILCM,
Clerk to the Council. c.c. Highways Department





